
Spiritual Gifts Form  
Haven’t filled it out the form yet?  It only 
takes 2 minutes.  Just place your camera 
over this QR code and follow the link to 
the Spiritual Gift Form. This form helps 
us to facilitate your personal 
interests with the right groups 
and leaders. 

Announcements | September 7, 2025
We are called, gathered and blessed to be a community and instrument of grace for

 all sheep of the Good Shepherd.

Attendance Last Sunday

8:30 AM - 66

10:45 AM - 80

Online - 16

The Altar flowers are dedicated to 
the Glory of God by Tom Williams 

in Thanksgiving for Ashley, 
Abigail, Benjamin, Nick, Georgia 

and Ralph.
To help with this ministry, sign up 
using a form in the Administration 

Hall. The cost is $40.

Thank you to Bettina Miller for 
providing the donuts/snacks 

for Fellowship this morning and 
in honor of Reba Sumner’s 90th 

birthday!
Would you like to help this ministry? 

Sign up using a form in the 
Administration Hall.The cost is $30.

A few more ways to get involved at 
Good Shepherd this month:
•	 Serve others today with your hands!
•	 Meet a new member!
•	 Donate clothing for The Drake Closet
•	 Pray for our world and its leaders. 
•	 Donate some food for MUST barrels
•	 Pray for GSLC
More details in the Sheep Buzz  You 
can find the most recent edition under 
“Sheep Buzz Newsletters” under our 
“Home tab” at  gslutheran.org.

Farewell and Godspeed Chase 
Over the past 15 months, Chase has 
enriched our worship and community life 
with his musical talent and collaboration. 
We wish him all the best as he prepares 
for his program in Germany. 
To honor Chase, we will gather for cake 
and celebration on his final Sunday, 
September 14, after the 8:30 a.m. 
service in Fellowship Hall. A basket will be 
available for cards and notes of gratitude.

“God’s Work. Our Hands.” is today! 
On this day we serve in communion with 
Lutherans all across the country. Following 
the service, we will have a quick lunch and 
go out (or stay in) to do service projects for 
our community.  All are welcome to join us 
in service to others.

Sunday School
Starts on September 14th! After the 
reception for Chase, join your teachers 
for your first day of classes.  Room 
numbers will be posted in the upcoming 
Sheep Buzz and next weeks bulletin 
announcements.

Caregivers Support Group
Our next Caregivers Support Group 
in connection with the Alzheimer's 
Association is scheduled for Saturday, 
September 13, at 1 PM in the Meeting 
Room. Anyone in the community who is 
supporting and/or caring for a loved one 
experiencing dementia or other long-term 
debilitating issues is invited to attend and 
become a part of this group



Sun 9/7 8:30 | 10:00 AM One Worship Service | Installation of Sunday School 
Teachers/Bible Study Leaders & Assistants.

Two Can Sunday/Hefty Orange Bag
11:00 AM God’s Work Our Hands Lunch & Service Opportunities

Mon 9/8 7:00 PM Caring for Creation | Teams
   7:00 PM Men in Mission| Marlow’s Tavern, Woodstock
  7:00 PM Making of Biblical Womanhood Study| Teams
  7:00 PM Worship & Music | Meeting Rm

Tues 9/9   7:00 PM Council Mtg | Meeting Rm
  7:00 PM Chancel Choir | Sanctuary

Wed 9/10 10:00 AM Word on Wednesday | F. Hall & Teams
11:30 AM Lunch & Learn | Meeting Rm
12:00 PM Staff Meeting
   6:30PM Bells of Good Shepherd | Sanctuary

Thurs 9/11 NO THURDSAY BIBLE STUDY
  7:00 PM Praise Team Rehearsal | Sanctuary

Fri 9/12   7:00 PM Taste of Habitat | St. Davids Episcopal Church
Sat 9/13   1:00 PM Caregivers Support Group | Mtg Rm
Sun 9/14 8:30/10:45 AM Worship Services.

9:30 AM Farewell Reception for Chase Petersen
9:45 AM First Day of Sunday School | All Ages

Bible Studies  
Monday Bible Study: “The Making of Biblical Womanhood” book study Mondays 7 PM, via 
Teams. Contact the church office or Holly Jones, if you are interested and are in need of the link 
for the meeting. This is our final meeting.
Word on Wednesday:  “Inspired” by Rachel Evans will be the focus of our discussion. Teams 
option available, Link is available from church office; e-mail media@gslutheran.org.
Lunch & Learn: Starting this Wednesday from 11:30 - 1 PM.  Bring your lunch and join us for 
our next book study titled, “The Gardens: Growing an Evergreen Faith in a Trustworthy God”, by 
Kat Armstrong. Book available on Amazon.
Theology on Tap: Hickory Flat Kitchen for the month of September.  Next meeting date is 
Wednesday, September 17th, at 6:30 PM.  An open and casual discussion amongst food and 
friends.  Topics change every week.
Thursday Bible Study: We will not meet this week on September 11.

This Week

 All Sunday School classes will resume on September 14th for both youth and adults.


